
Autumn 1 2023 Class Lynher



We explored sea shanties, 
thought about why a 

strong beat is needed, 
made some body 

percussion and sang our 
own arrangement of a sea 

shanty.

It was quite fun when one 
side of the class did ‘hoo 
ray and up she rises’ and 
the other did ‘hoo-ray’. 

You had to remember to 
change the end part to go 

up.



We recapped how to sing ‘What can you do with the drunken sailor?’ and then went on 
to start to learn a cup rhythm to go with it.

First of all it was tricky to 
learn the cup rhythm as 

you had to move it in 
different ways, but it got 

easier.



We challenged ourselves to remember the cup rhythm from last week and then learnt a 
new song which we practised and performed in groups, using a drum and body percussion 

to keep the beat. 

It was fun to sing in 
harmony and see how we 

sounded.



This week we started to add body percussion to our seas shanty and used a grid to record 
our rhythm in crotchets and quavers.

It was fun to see what beats would fit with the 
music.



This week we learnt to play the bass 
notes and chords of the sea shanty.

I learnt that a chord can be two 
or more notes put together.  We 

were using triads which was 
three notes.



For our final lesson of the unit, we 
arranged, practised and did a final 

recording of our own performance of 
‘What shall we do with the drunken 

sailor?’. We layered singing, harmony, 
cup rhythm, body percussion and bass 

notes and chords on keyboards.

I liked the way 
we sounded 

when we were 
all layered 
together.

It was tricky to stay in 
time with everyone 

else.
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